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I strongly oppose what Oregon is doing to us the taxpayers.  No one has the right to 

take away our rights as homeowners.  Help the homeless out of YOUR own 

pocket,not ours.  The way things are going in Oregon and with Biden, many hard 

working people and senior citizens may just have to come and live in YOUR homes.  

Vote no HB 3501. 


